December 11, 2019

Dr. Ken Schmiesing and Celina City Schools Board Members,

I am writing to request May 15, 2020 and May 18, 2020 as deduct days. I had planned previously to take a trip with my family, (mother, sister and aunts), to Florida and these days were just recently confirmed. I would greatly appreciate this consideration, as it is to mark 20 years of all of us getting together on the 3rd Saturday of the month. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Dana L Sheets

High School Cafeteria